
Megan  Valley  ~  Architecture
Students Present Design Proposals
For Affordable Housing Options
Eight undergraduate architecture students, directed by Kim Rollings, assistant
professor of architecture, presented design proposals Friday for a facility that will
provide safe and affordable housing options for homeless people in South Bend.

“Permanent supportive housing [PSH] links safe, affordable housing with social
support services that address challenges associated with chronic homelessness,
addiction and other disabilities,” Rollings said in an email. “The facility in South
Bend will be the area’s first permanent supportive housing, with 32 one-bedroom
apartments and a variety of shared and support spaces, including outdoor space.”

Rollings said she and the University’s School of Architecture became involved in
the PSH project when she heard about it through the St. Joseph County Health
Improvement Alliance, where she spoke about community-based teaching and
research.

“I proposed the student project to the South Bend Heritage Foundation, who will
own the local supportive housing facility, and Alliance Architects, the local firm
designing the building,” she said. “They were very interested in learning from the
students, as well as providing the students with a real-world project experience.”

Read more: http://ndsmcobserver.com/architecture-students/
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